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We have had another wonderful week in Year 3!

English: We really enjoyed our unit on narratives and the children have now completed their own stories
based on the Bear and the Piano. This week we have been exploring newspaper texts. The children
have been identifying the key features and deepening their understanding of the layout of a newspa-
per. We have had lofs of discussions about what the purpose of a newspaper is and the children have
been told that they will be writing a newspaper report about the disappearance of the Bear from our
narrative story. You can support your child by encouraging them to read different (age-appropriate)
newspaper reports at home.

Maths: We have continued to refine our skills in addition and subtraction. The children have engaged in
discussions about, place value and regrouping. Please support your child in maths by encouraging
them to practise their number bonds to 20 and their timetables.

RE: This week the children have explored symbols within different religions. Ms Ali (our
student teacher) organised a wonderful lesson and brought in religious items with
symbolic meaning for the children to see first hand and explore. The children had fun
learning about the different symbols and had a go at matching them with the place
of worship in which they would be found in.

Home Learning: You will be pleased to know that we have successfully got all the children set up on
TEAMs. We received the children’s personal log in details today on a spread sheet. We are formatting it
to be more user friendly. This will go out to the children next week. We thank you for your patience.

English Home Learning: This week we would like the children to have a go at creating their own news-
paper reports. They can write their report on any topic that they like.

Maths Home Learning This has been stuck into your child’s homework book. Please continue to support
your child with their number bonds and times tables.

Reading: The children have changed their library books. We understand that some children could not
remember their log in details for accelerated reader. The children that were not able to take their ac-
celerated reader test at home, have kept their books for another week, in order to give them the
chance to complete the test . All children have now been given their accelerated reader log in de-
tails.

A Few Reminders

Year 3 have PE on a Monday and Friday.
Year 3 go to the library every Thursday.
- Mrs. Agbley & Mr. Scott, Miss Leonard and Miss Ali



